Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth CofE Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



12th October 2017

Dear Parent/Carers

Ash Class will be making a fruit salad on Thursday 19th October as part of their RE Learning about the Harvest Festival.

Please complete and return the slip below to give permission for your child to take part in this tasting session and to let us know if your child suffers from an allergic reaction to any of the following bananas, strawberries, melon, apples, orange juice and grapes. I would be pleased if you could let me know by Wednesday 18th October at the latest, on the slip below.

Signed	Date
My child *does/does not suffer from any allergies, give details below. *Please delete as appropriate	If your child does have any allergies please
to eat fruit salad.	
I *do/do not give permission for my child	
Fruit Salad on the 19 th October 2017	
Ash Class Teacher	
Jan Eade	
Jeade	
Yours sincerely	
Thank you.	